
4 January 2017 

SVR General Order 2017-01 

1. A question was posed to the SVR Adjutant General regarding the 
admission of Juniors and Junior Associates to the Sons of Veterans 
Reserve as the current SVR Regulations does not fully address this issue. 

2. This SVR General Order is issued to clarify this situation.  Juniors and 
Junior Associates are permitted as members of the Sons of Veterans 
Reserve.  They are admitted under the same provisions as within the 
SUVCW regarding the monitoring of minors. In addition to those 
conditions they are not permitted to fire weapons. 

3. There is no requirement for the Juniors/Junior Associates to pay dues. 

   

       

Robert E. Grim 

Commanding General 

 

Attest 

Donald E. Darby 

Adjutant General 


